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2023 School Term 4 
 

Term 4:  Monday 9 October to Friday 15 December 

 

2024 Start Date 

Term 1: Tuesday 30 January to 13 April 

Term 2: Monday 29 April to Friday 5 July 

Term 3: Monday 22 July to Friday 27 September 

Term 4: Monday 14 October to Tuesday 17 December 
 

 

 

 
Newsletter 
Monday 27th November 2023 

Coming up: 
Wed 29 Nov School production matinee 

Wed 29 Nov School production night 

Thu 30 Nov School production night 

Tue 5 Dec Junior trip to Te Aroha 

Wed 6 Dec Helpers morning tea 

Fri 8 Dec Y8 leavers dinner at Bite Café 

Sat 9 Dec Santa parade 

Tue 12 Dec Junior trip to MOTAT 

Wed 13 Dec Prize giving at Civic Centre 6pm 

Fri 15 Dec Last day of school for 2023 

  1pm finish 
Tue 30 Jan Term 1 2024 starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Kia ora tātou  
 

Everyone involved in our upcoming production has 
been working hard, and the performance from the 
students is sounding very good, so we hope you and 
your friends can make it along to see the show and 
enjoy “Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies” this week.  
 

      David Brock, Principal – Tumuaki 
 

School Production Notice 
 

Here is an outline of production practices and performances at the Civic Centre. 
 

We will be at the Civic Centre again on Tuesday 28th, Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th of November. 
 

All children will need to be at school by 8.30 am on each of the above days as we will leave school to 
walk to the Civic Centre at 8.45 am. 
 

We will return to school by 3.00 pm each day, so pickups and after-school care will remain the same. 
 

Can your child please bring a good lunch, snacks and a big named drink bottle as it will be big days for 
them at the Civic Centre. No food that needs heating, please. 
 

The Matinee is at 11.00 am on Wednesday the 29th of November. The schools in the area have been 
invited to this and it is also open for anyone to come. 
 

Both night performances on Wednesday the 29th and Thursday the 30th start at 6.00 pm. 
 

All students must be at the Civic Centre by 5.15 pm on Wednesday and Thursday nights to get into their 
costumes. 
 

Please ensure your child has had something to eat before dropping them off at the Civic Centre. 
 

The show is roughly an hour and a half long. Tickets to all sessions are $5.00 each and can be purchased 
at the school office and door sales. 

 
Tickets are $5 each and available from our school office, or limited tickets will be available at the door. 
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Prize-giving Assembly 
 

Our prize-giving assembly will be held on 
Wednesday 13th December at 6.00pm  

at Thames Civic Centre. 
 

 
 

School Helpers Morning Tea 
 

All of our wonderful helpers who have assisted 
throughout the year are cordially invited to our 
Helpers Morning Tea on Wednesday 6th 
December at 11am in our kitchen to say “thank 
you” for all of the time and assistance so 
generously given to our school. 

 
 

Junior Trip to Te Aroha 
 

Our junior school will be travelling to Te Aroha on 
Tuesday 5th December to experience an 
interactive stage performance called ‘The 
Christmas Forest’ at 10am. They will experience a 
performance; view Christmas trees and lights; 
wander through a woodland exhibition looking for 
elves; view a glow room, and take part in an art 
activity. 
 

The fee for this trip is $7.00 per person.  Please 
pay this fee to our school office asap if you have 
not yet done so. 
 

Thank you to those parents and caregivers who 
have offered to assist with transport.  
 

Lunches will be a packed lunch from home, which 
we will eat at the domain. 
 

 

School Library Books 
 

Please return any school library books and national 

library books to school by Friday 3rd December, 

thanks. 

 

Year 8 Leavers Dinner Raffles 
 

One is a food hamper, and the other a brownie 
maker and frozen berry station.  
 

Tickets are $2.00 each or 3 tickets for $5.00 
and can be purchased from the school 
office, Bite Cafe, and Jellicoe Dairy. 
 

 

Te rerenga korero:  
 

Pai ki a koe  Good on you 
  
 

 

What Now! 
 

Tune into “What Now” this Sunday 3rd 
December at 8:30am and you will see our 
school featured.  
 

It's screening again on Christmas Day.  
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Community News 

 

 

The school holidays are nearly upon us – keep the 

kids entertained by taking them to an action-packed 

game of basketball.  

The BNZ Breakers have 8 Auckland games remaining 

this season and every single game promises plenty 

of fun, giveaways, and entertainment for the whole 

family. Choose the dates that suit you and get 

behind the BNZ Breakers. Tickets are on sale at 

www.ticketmaster.co.nz 

 

 

 
 

http://www.ticketmaster.co.nz/
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At Thames Civic Centre 

 
 


